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 June 15, 2020 
 
Ms. Christine Long 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor 
Toronto, Ontario 
M4P 1E4  
  
Via e-mail 
 
Dear Ms. Long:  
  
Re: EB-2016-0201 RPP Roadmap – Quinte Manufacturers Association Cost Claim 
  
The Quinte Manufacturers Association was an active participant in the above-noted proceeding and eligible to 
apply for cost awards.  By an e-mail message dated May 8, 2020 to Mr. Michael McLeod, Mr. Justin Malecki of the 
Ontario Energy Board advised the Quinte Manufacturers Association (“QMA”) that due to an administrative error, 
the QMA was not contacted regarding the Notice of Hearing for Cost Awards.  Given that oversight, the Ontario 
Energy Board has invited the QMA to submit its application for cost awards despite the passing of the original 
filing deadline.   
 
The Quinte Manufacturers Association is an unfunded industry collaborative of small and medium manufacturers 
and processors in the Bay of Quinte region that provides a forum for all members to discuss energy issues and 
matters of common concern.  The QMA believes that it meets the eligibility requirements set out in the Ontario 
Energy Board’s Rules of Practice and Procedure and the Practice Direction on Cost Awards.  The QMA is pleased to 
file its request for its reasonably incurred costs and has included the necessary documentation regarding the same 
as required.  I would ask that the cost claim payment be made directly to GH Günther Huettlin Manufacturing Inc. 
on behalf of the QMA. 
 
We appreciate the Board’s attention to this matter and following-up with us.  If you require further information 
please contact Michael McLeod at mdmcl@kos.net or the undersigned.  

 
 
Sincerely, 
  
 
 
Scott Roodvoets 
Steering Committee Chair 
Quinte Manufacturers Association 
 
c/o Domtech Inc. 
 40 East Davis Street 
 Trenton ON K8V 6S4 
 (613) 394-4884 x121 
 sroodvoets@domtech.net 
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